
Summer Reading Program Wrap-up

 The final numbers are in.  The 2014 Summer Reading Program, “Paws to Read,” brought hundreds of
children and parents to the Wednesday afternoon programs and the Thursday special “Paws of San

Carlos” programs.  At the San Carlos Branch Library, 357 out of 591 youth, reached their summer reading
goals; as did 71 of the 133 adults.  A total of 724 of your neighbors registered to read and win prizes this
summer.  Our congratulations go to Joanna Dullum, Kayle Gilchrist, Christine Russell, and Barbara Stewart
who not only reached their reading goals, but each won two tickets to the San Diego Museum of Art in our
end of summer random drawing of adults who finished the program.
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